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September 22, 2021 
 

 

Mrs. Donna Newman 

Director of Engineering 

City of Columbus 

 

 

Re: Right of Way encroachment request 

 

Dear Mrs. Newman, 

 

My name is Rodney Shackelford, and I am with HarvestPointe Church of 

the Nazarene, located at 7777 Whitesville Road, here in Columbus.  

 

In anticipation of future growth of our church we are planning to connect to 

the city sewer.  In order to do so we will need to encroach on the right of 

way of Whitesville Rd. as shown on the accompanied drawing.  

 

Please let us know if this is possible. Please call me if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Rodney Shackelford  

HarvestPointe Church of the Nazarene  

Cell: 706-304-4687 

Email: hpnazminister@gmail.com 
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